July 17, 2009

Mr. Gary Mandarich
Mandarich Developments
4740 Rocklin Road
Rocklin, CA 95677

Dear Gary,

We just wanted to write you about our beautiful home, and let you know
how much we appreciate your very fine craftsmanship in the building of it.
Every day we marvel at the solid construction, attention to detail and the
overall elegance of it. It is truly a work of art, and we appreciate you and
your staff so much for building us our dream home!

We also relish our walks around the beautifully landscaped subdivision,
which you created for us. The landscaping rivals anything we have seen
anywhere in the world, and it is such a joy to be living amongst all this
natural beauty. You spared no expense and missed no detail in providing us
a lifetime of luxury.

Thank you, thank you, thank you!

Sincerely,
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Annalyn Griffin Crowley and Dale Crowley



